
AB 1614 - The FORA Extension

State Assembly member Bill Monning has 
proposed an extension of the Ford Ord 
Reuse Authority (FORA) via Assembly Bill 
(AB) 1614, which would allow the Authority 
to unconditionally continue operating an 
additional 10 years. Currently FORA is set 
to sunset on June 30, 2014. 

Status & Upcoming Hearings

Hearing Date:	 Wednesday, June 13, 2012 
Committee:		  Senate Government & Finance 

It is helpful if you contact each committee member 
prior to the Committee hearing date.   

Committee Members:
Senator Lois Wolk (Chair)

Senator.Wolk@sen.ca.gov  		  916-651-4005
Senator Bob Dutton (Vice Chair

Senator.Dutton@sen.ca.gov  		  916-651-4031
Senator Mark DeSaulnier

Senator.DeSaulnier@sen.ca.gov  	 916-651-4007
Senator Jean Fuller

Senator.Fuller@sen.ca.gov  		  916-651-4018
Senator Loni Hancock

Senator.Hancock@sen.ca.gov  	 916-651-4009
Senator Ed Hernandez

Ronald.Berdugo@sen.ca.gov	  	 916-651-4024
Senator Christine Kehoe

Senator.Kehoe@sen.ca.gov  		  916-651-4039
Senator Doug La Malfa

Senator.LaMalfa@senate.ca.gov   	 916-651-4004
Senator Carol Liu

Robert.Oakes@sen.ca.gov  		  916-651-4021

Request the bill get sent to the Assembly 
Appropriations Committee because the 
bill’s implementation comes with a state-
mandated cost. LandWatch opposes  
AB 1614, unless four issues are addressed: 

1.	 An update of the Fort Ord Base Re-Use 
Plan 

2.	 Phasing of land uses and infrastructure 
to address urban blighted areas first 

3.	 Elimination of fees to appeal project 
approvals from local jurisdictions to the 
FORA Board

4.	 Improved enforcement of an Updated 
Fort Ord Base Re-Use Plan 

Your Talking Points

Call by June 13th on Fort Ord Legislation


